

Information Letter no. 20-2017

Urgent Consultation

Dear Member Federations,

the FIE offers again to all European federations a travel support for one (1) fencer to participate at the European Senior Championships in <u>Tbilisi</u> (GEO) and the Senior World Championships in <u>Leipzig</u> (GER).

We must inform the FIE by <u>20.04.2017</u> about the total participation and therefore have to ask you for your soonest possible answer.

Please give us your answer for both events: Tbilisi and Leipzig, also if you decide not to participate.

Looking forward to receive your answer a.s.a.p.

Best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Haianbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com

www.eurofencing.com